St Peter's Primary School

Braehead Road Paisley PA2 8DZ Tel: 0300 300 018

Head Teacher: Sharon Mazzoni

E-Mail stpetersenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk



21st May 2020

Saint Peter's Lucky Dip

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have received a number of 'back to school packs' from Renfrewshire's Toy Bank. The resources include pencils, rubbers, sharpeners, crayons, gym back, shoes, a lunch bag and a water bottle. We have decided that the fairest way to give these to children is by doing a lucky dip or 'names in a hat'. We will put all the family surnames into a lucky dip and will select the names during the week beginning 14th June. If your child is a winner, they will be given their 'back to school pack' to use for the new term in August.

Many thanks,
Mrs C Maclean
Principal Teacher

Good luck!